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UCL Vice Provost (Education & Student Affairs) 
Stand Alone

34a York Way

London

N1 9AB

11 July 2017
Dear Stand Alone,
UCL’s Commitment to the Stand Alone Pledge for Estranged Students
On behalf of UCL I am delighted to confirm UCL’s commitment to Stand Alone’s Pledge to support estranged students.
UCL recognises that students who are estranged from their families can face particular difficulties that their peers are less likely to experience, making it harder to apply, enter and remain in higher education. UCL currently works with the Unite Foundation to offer care leavers and estranged students year-round accommodation and annual bursaries, and the Widening Participation team prioritises places for estranged students on their outreach programmes. 
Estranged students are under-represented in higher education and particularly at UCL.  We welcome the opportunity to work with Stand Alone in developing the support we offer estranged students during their studies and hope to adequately address the challenges these students face while at UCL.
We currently have a dedicated member of staff in the Access and Widening Participation Office, who will oversee UCL’s commitment to the Stand Alone Pledge and implement our two-year action plan. 
Yours sincerely,
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Professor Anthony Smith
Vice Provost (Education & Student Affairs)
UCL Vice Provost (Education & Student Affairs)

University College London Gower Street London WC1E 6BT

Tel: +44 (0)20 3108 5040
a.w.smith@ucl.ac.uk 
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